Submitter: Patrick Lucas

On Behalf Of:

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary

Measure: HB3006

Dear Committee:

I have spent years on the river as a paddler, and have seen harrowing accidents, and in each case flotation made all the difference. Requiring flotation for younger people on the water is a small inconvenience for the people involved, but will safe lives and decrease rescue costs and risks. The small difference of this law will make a huge difference for many individuals over the years to come, and I support it fully.

Sincerely, Patrick Lucas